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Newsletter 
Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

______________ 
Message from the Head 

I hope that you have all had a fantastic summer break 
and are as excited about the new academic year as we 
are here at Welshampton.  
 
I would like to start by very warmly welcoming all our 
new parents who will be joining our school family on 
Wednesday, I’m sure you will be warmly welcomed by 
the whole school community.  
 
I am writing with a couple of updates and reminders 
before the year commences; information which I hope 
you will find useful.  
 

Term Dates 2024 – 2025 

Term Start Date End Date 

Autumn Term 
1 

Wednesday  
4th September 

Friday  
25th October 

Autumn Term 
2 

Monday  
4th November 

Friday  
20th December 

Spring Term  
1 

Tuesday  
7th January 

Friday  
14th February 

Spring Term  
2 

Tuesday  
25th February 

Friday  
11th April 

Summer Term 
1 

Monday  
28th April 

Friday  
23rd May 

Summer Term 
2 

Monday  
2nd June 

Friday  
18th July 

School PD Days – Children not in 
Monday 6th January 2025 / Monday 24th February 2025  

Monday 21st July 2025 
 

Staffing Update 
We are delighted that Mr Dane Tinsley will become our 
Federation Sports Coach from September.  
 
This means that Mr Tinsley will oversee the teaching of 
all PE and sporting competitions moving forwards. Mr 
Tinsley has been working across the Federation as a 
Sports Coach for almost 3 years and has made a great 
impact on the quality of sports provision we offer.  
 

School Clubs 2024-25 
Wraparound Care will continue from the first day back 
after the summer holidays - Wednesday 4th September. 
We will continue to offer wraparound care from 
7:45am until 8:45am and 3:15pm until 5:30pm every 
day. We will also be able to offer wraparound care for 
Nursery aged children until 4:30pm.  
 
Themed clubs will start from Monday 9th September 
and will be as follows for the first half term before we 
review and refresh for Autumn 2.  
 

Autumn 1 2024 

Day 
Sunset Club 

3:15pm – 4:30pm 

Mon 
Muddy Monday 

with Ms Evans and Mrs Curzon 

Tue 
Young Engineers 

with Mrs Curzon and Miss Edge  

Wed 
 Football 

with Mr Tinsley 
Arts and Crafts 

with Mrs Curzon 

Thu  
Baking and Cookery 

With Ms Evans and Miss Edge 

Fri 
Outdoor Adventure 

with Mr Tinsley 
Chill Out 

With Mrs Curzon 

 
*Clubs will be limited in numbers and registration will 
take place. Children at these clubs should be collected 
at 4:30pm.  
 

Sunset Club will continue until 5:30pm every night 
and will be child-led from 4:30pm onwards. 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:admin@welshampton.shropshire.sch.uk
http://www.welshamptonceprimary.co.uk/


Executive Headteacher: Mr Ben Crompton 
Address: Welshampton Church of England Primary School, Welshampton, Shrewsbury SY12 0PG      Telephone: 01948710325 

Twitter: @WelshamptonSch      Email: admin@welshampton.shropshire.sch.uk       Website: www.welshamptonceprimary.co.uk 

School Structure 
 
Willow Class – Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Miss Hannaby 
Supported by Ms Evans & Miss Edge  

 
Beech Class - Year 3 and Year 4 

Mrs Liley & Ms Truswell 
Supported by Mrs Edge 

 
Oak Class - Year 5 and Year 6 

Miss Jones & Miss Kerr 
Supported by Mrs Curzon 

 
 
Parents will have a chance to come in and meet the 
class teacher on Thursday 5th September straight after 
school. In this informal meeting, the class teacher will 
share key information with you for the upcoming year 
and be able to answer any questions you may have. If 
you are unable to make it, don’t worry as all 
information will also be shared on the school website.  
 

Communication 
A reminder that there are plenty of ways to keep in 
touch with everything that goes on in school – these 
include our weekly newsletter, Class Dojo, school 
website, Facebook and X.  
  
If you need to get in touch please do so, initially via 
Class Dojo for class teachers and please use the school 
admin email – admin@welshampton.shropshire.sch.uk - 
for anything else. For other matters, please contact 
Mrs Liley (deputy@newhampton.shropshire.sch.uk) or 
myself (executivehead@newhampton.shropshire.sch.uk)   

directly via email.  
 

We very much look forward to seeing everyone on 
Wednesday for the start of the new school year.  

 
 

Your sincerely, 
 

Mr Crompton.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Key School Dates  

September  
2nd September  PD Day 
3rd September  PD Day 
4th September  Children Return to School 
5th September  Meet The Teacher Event 
   3:15pm to 4:00pm 
 
October 
7th October  Harvest Festival 
   Parents Welcome 
14th October  Parents Evening 
15th October  Parents Evening 
 
January 
6th – 8th January  Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip 
 
March 
13th – 14th March Year 3 & 4 Residential Trip 
 
May 
12th – 15th May Year 6 SATs Week 
 
June 
8th – 13th June Phonics Screening Check 
 Year 4 Multiplication Check 
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